
Canterbury Tales 
Canterbury Glen Homeowners Association  

P.O. Box 877, Odessa, Florida 33556 
www.canterburyglen.com 

    
President Brett Meyers brett36534@aol.com 
Vice President Tom Eppler tceppler@verizon.net 
Secretary Cindy Eckert cindyeckert@gmail.com 
Treasurer Steve Wells smwells3@gmail.com 
Member at Large James Rogers jamesr1014@yahoo.com 
 

March 2016 Newsletter 
 
 Elections were held at the January Board meeting. The 2016 Board is as 

shown above. Thank you to the previous board members who have stepped 
down: Paul Houser (long time Board Treasurer), Lou McCarty (long time 
Board Secretary), and Naquib Quarishi (Board Member at Large, now on the 
ACC). Feel free to contact any board member with any questions or concerns. 

 The Annual Easter Egg Hunt will be held on Saturday, March 26th. Fliers with 
additional information and balloons to indicate resident participation will be 
handed out the week prior and posted on the website. There will be a 
get-together in the Isbell cul-de-sac after the egg hunt.  

 The Annual Garage Sale will be April 30th, so mark your calendars and start to 
gather your unwanted items. Check the website for more information as the 
time gets closer. 

 HOA Dues reminder letters were sent out towards the end of February. As of 
this writing, 10 dues are still outstanding. A late notice will be sent to those 
who are in arrears. Thank you to those who have paid on time.  

 Mike McCarty, long-time HOA President who helped to establish the 
Canterbury Glen HOA, passed away on February 7, 2016. He is survived by 
his wife, Lou, and sons, Patrick and Brian. 

 Many homeowners have already taken advantage of the new section of the 
Suncoast Trail System opened across Van Dyke. The Board will monitor the 
future activities of additional trail sections which may impact our community. 

 Next Board meeting is Monday, March 7th. Hope to see you there. 
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